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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:26 PM
To: 'Terry Steffey'
Subject: RE: FPL RATE INCREASE

Good afternoon Mr. Steffey,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Terry Steffey [mailto:tgsteffey@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:14 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL RATE INCREASE 
 
Please tell me that FPL is joking!!!!!!   I can not afford my FPL bill now, how can I afford yet a 23-25% rate increase.   
I am a household of 2 - My life partner has end-stage kidney failure!!!!  and the Air conditioning is a must.  He was getting 
SSI in the amount of $487.00  
per month which barely covers his out of pocket expenses for medications, does not even touch the out of pocket 
expense for 7 different Doctors and no food  
assistance.   How much more do you and FPL expect 1 person age 65 to be able to afford,  when the stock holders and 
share holders keep getting richer on the backs of the  
poor, the broke and the elderly  in this county, state and country.  
 
Terry Steffey  
Miami Gardens Florida  

FPSC Commission Clerk
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